From: Kathleen kelly

To: Water Utility Board
Subject: Fluoridation
Date: Monday, August 24, 2020 12:17:51 PM
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To the Board;

I’'m speaking as a dentist who practiced in Madison for almost forty years. Water fluoridation is a
proven public health measure that reduces dental decay in cities by about half. It has been one of
the most successful public health measures ever. Scientists have studied this measure thoroughly,
and it has proven safe. Removing fluoride from our water would significantly hurt our population.
| see no need to question its use now.

Kathleen A. Kelly, D.S.S.
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